
Apolinar Ortega 

 

I started volunteering at Milo Coding Academy when I was attending WMU. There, I helped 
kids discover what they can do with programming.  

It's amazing to see kids learn about programming at a younger age than when I did.  

Volunteering at the academy reminded me how abstract some of these concepts are and 
helped me communicate with non-IT clients at my internship. It was so inspiring to see 
these underrepresented kids' talents flourish by introducing them to computer science and 
tech that I decided to volunteer again. 


